
 

 

 

The First Intermediate School in Jubail is pleased to announce the 
activation of the World Space Week 2024 program under the theme 

“Space and Climate Changes” 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Click Here Click Here Click Here Click Here Click Here 

https://e.top4top.io/m_3205qsv5x0.mp4
https://f.top4top.io/m_3205m2yzl2.mov
https://e.top4top.io/m_3205nf80m1.mov
https://d.top4top.io/m_32051bvh60.mov
https://h.top4top.io/m_32055ll4w0.mov


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         



 


